
New CEP Schools to be added for the 2015-2016 School Year. 

 

Henderson County Schools have seven schools that will be participating in the Community Eligibility 

Provision for the National School Lunch Program and School Breakfast Program. 

Students attending the eligible school will receive free breakfast and lunch. 

 

We have three schools that are entering the second year for participation in the program: 

Jefferson Elementary 

South Heights Elementary 

Thelma B Johnson Early Learning Center 

 

Four new schools will be enrolled for participation in the program this year based on the % of students 

eligible for free meals based on direct certification: 

AB Chandler Elementary 

Bend Gate Elementary 

Niagara Elementary 

Central Academy 

 

 


